
July 31, 2009 

On July 31, 2009, Fiona Alexander and Larry Atlas met with Thomas Leonard to discuss the 
comments of the Technology Policy Institute filed in response to NTIA’s Notice of Inquiry on 
the Assessment of the Transition of the Technical Coordination and Management of the 
Internet’s Domain Name and Addressing System. 


